
 

February 26, 2021 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

On behalf of the St. Leo Catholic School community, I extend a warm welcome to the 
families who will be joining our school in September 2021. For the remainder of the 
school year, I will share information about our school, parent council, programs and 
virtual events to help ease the transition. 

I invite you to read the first issue of our St. Leo Catholic School Transition newsletter 
to learn more about our community. The newsletter will be posted to our school website 
under school news if you wish to refer to it from time to time. 

The direct link to our school website is https://stleo.dcdsb.ca/ 

If you have any questions about our school and the transition, feel free to contact me at 
905-655-3852. God bless you and your family during this Lenten season. 

Sincerely, 

David Malleau 
Principal 
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